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COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
  

UCPD will be conducting 
Pedestrian Safety 
Missions October 3-5, 7, 
10-11, 2016, along the 
Midway Plaisance and on 
55th Street between 
Woodlawn Avenue and 
Ellis Avenue.  

Have a question about 
UCPD services? 

  

Contact Your Community 
Relations Unit 
neighborhood liaison: 
 

Officer Jerone Thadison - 
Woodlawn 

 
WOODLAWN BLOCK CLUB AWARDS 
On August 16, 2016, Captain Mario Tello along with CRU Officers Victor 
Vazquez and Jerone Thadison attended the 003rd District Chicago Police 
Department & Kimbark Block Club meeting. The UCPD was presented 
with Certificate of Recognition and Certificate of Appreciation awards for 
our continuing efforts to deter violence, engage the community with 
compassion, and work to help keep the Woodlawn community safe. 

Officer Ariana Ramirez - 
Hyde Park 
Officer Zachary Ramey - 
North Kenwood 
Officer Victor Vazquez - 
Oakland 
Officer Jaime Arreola - 
South Kenwood 

 

Contact the CRU: 
ucpd-cru@uchicago.edu 
 

 
  
  
  

 
  
       For additional safety information visit: 

safety-security.uchicago.edu 

CHAT WITH THE CHIEF 
Have a concern or question? Stop 
by UCPD headquarters at 850 East 
61st Street for the Community Open 
Office Hours from 5 to 7 p.m., 
Thursday, October 20, 2016, and 
every third Thursday of the month. 

mailto:ucpd-cru@uchicago.edu
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                                                                         UCPD PRESENTING PROGRAM TO LOCAL YOUTH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     For additional safety information visit: 

   safety-security.uchicago.edu 

 
123 from on-campus phones 

 
Press the red button on 
an emergency phone 

 
773.702.8181 from 
other phones 

 
cops@uchicago.edu 

 
Visit UCPD headquarters at 
850 East 61st Street. 

 
The UCPD has primary 
responsibility for patrolling 
the University of Chicago 
campus. 

 
The UCPD serves in a 
supportive role to the 
Chicago Police Department 
in the extended patrol area: 
North to 37th Street 
South to 64th Street 
East to Lake Shore Drive 
West to Cottage Grove 
Avenue 

 

The University of Chicago 
Police Department is 
committed to providing 
quality service and fostering 
partnerships with all 
community members. 

The UCPD is presenting the Law & Your Community program to 
students at the Woodlawn Charter School this fall so students are aware 
of their rights as citizens and understand the best ways to engage with 
law enforcement. Members of the UCPD’s Community Relations Unit 
(CRU) received training for the Law & Your Community course through 
the National Organization of Black Law Enforcement Executives 
(NOBLE). CRU members present this program to 12-15 middle school 
aged students once a week for the duration of the 12-week program. 
This hands-on, interactive training uses scenarios, presentations, and 
videos so students become familiar with citizenship, basic laws, and law 
enforcement engagement. 
 
UCPD COMMUNITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE SPOTLIGHT 

William A. Lowry is a resident of 
Hyde Park and an active member 
of the UCPD’s Community 
Advisory Committee. William also 
serves as finance chair for Toni 
Preckwinkle, President of the Cook 
County Board of Commissioners, 
and as president of The It's Time 
Organization (TITO) a community-
based group committed to helping 
combat gun violence in Chicago’s 
third, fourth, and fifth wards. 
 

CONTACT US 

mailto:cops@uchicago.edu
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